
Initial Notice of 

 Leinster Branch Annual General Meeting 

 Sunday 26th April 2020 

 

March 2nd 2020 

Dear All, 

Notice is hereby given for the Leinster Branch Annual General Meeting scheduled 
for Sunday 26th April 2020. 

The meeting will commence at 2pm and will take place upstairs in the Function Room of 
Baldoyle Badminton Centre. 

Next week you will receive an email with information relating to upcoming vacancies on the 
Executive committee together with the relevant Nomination forms. 

 We look forward to seeing you at this meeting. If you have any queries, please don’t 
hesitate to contact the office on (01) 4505966. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

For and on behalf of Leinster Branch Badminton Union of Ireland 

Betty Luttrell 

Acting General Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


